
Motion and Result for IACP 2011 

 
 
MOTION 1: The following motion was passed 
 
The Northern Ireland Committee propose that a new reduced rate be introduced for annual 

subscription for Counsellors / Psychotherapists who are Senior Citizens, in line with other 

professional bodies. 

 

Rationale 
It has been brought to our attention that many Members over the age of 60 do not work 

full time. Consequently, the motion requests IACP Members to look favourably on 

Counsellors / Psychotherapists in this age group by reducing the amount due on re-

accreditation fees. We have also been made aware that BACP, for example, have a 

reduced fee for Senior Citizens. 
 
Proposed by Ann Long (Chair) Marina Sweeney (Vice Chair) 
Northern Ireland Regional Committee 
 
 

 
 


